Allen, Amber

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 5:17 PM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 701 Sparks Ave
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As a homeowner in the neighborhood of this house | oppose the demolition especially by someone who does not live in
the neighborhood and who’s only intention is to turn it into rentals and has a history of violating codes with expansions
on other properties.
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